
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

Next week is International Week, where children will be studying a country from 
the continent South America. Each class has chosen a country that they will study.  

 

5N – Chile 

5A – Peru 
5I – Argentina  

 

The children will be participating in a range of activities such as: 

 Creating posters 

 Creating Fact Files 

 Painting the flag 

 Making an instrument 

 Researching the country 

 Researching about the animals which live in the country 

 Making a tourist video 

 Making a collage 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please ensure your child arrives to school promptly by 07:10. 

 Students should wear traditional clothes from their home country on 

Sunday 10 December for our International Fair.  

 Parent-Teacher Progress meetings will take place on Sunday 10 December 
and Monday 11 December. Please make sure you have made an 

appointment with your child’s class teacher.  

 Please make a flag of your home country with your child and send it into 

school on Sunday 10 December.  

 Qatar National Day celebrations will take place on Wednesday 13 

December. Students should wear Qatari traditional clothes or the colours of 

the Qatari Flag.  

 Students should wear their House T-Shirts on Thursday 14 December.  

 
Have a great weekend. 

 

Yours faithfully 
Year 5 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 5         (10– 14 December 2017) 


